
From:  Jerry McWilliams 
date:  Wed, Jun 25, 2014 at 4:45 PM 
subject:  Piping Plover documentation 
 
Jan, 
Attached is a photograph of the Piping Plover by Mary Birdsong that she found on Gull Point at 
Presque Isle S.P. on June 12, 2014 for PORC review and publication in Pennsylvania Birds. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jerry McWilliams 

 




